
The Kemmerer Senior Center  

Giving Back to the Community  
 

We would like to invite anyone who would like to contribute back to 

school supplies for the elementary students in our community.  

Please drop school supplies off at the KSC before August 29th @ 

3:00. Our dedicated volunteers will deliver the supplies to Canyon 

Elementary school.  Please see supply list below for ideas. 


